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I	wanted	to	let	everyone	know	that	Holly	Gaun?	will	be	leaving	us	–	she	has	
accepted	the	open	news	director	posiFon	at	KMGH.	Holly	told	me	this	morning	
and	said	that,	although	it	was	a	difficult	decision,	she	thinks	it	is	the	best	move	for	
her		and	her	family.	Holly	joined	our	team	a	li?le	over	two	years	ago,	led	significant	
news	expansion	and	launched	the	“Problem	Solvers”	brand	on	FOX31.	I’d	like	to	
thank	her	for	her	dedicaFon,	leadership	and	efforts	to	help	us	build	our	news	
product	on	FOX31	and	KWGN.		
 	
Because	she	will	(literally)	be	crossing	the	street,	Holly	will	be	leaving	this	morning	
a]er	she	says	her	good-byes.			Linda	Kicak	will	be	the	interim	news	director.	We	will	
begin	an	immediate	search	for	a	new	news	director.	
		
I	will	be	a?ending	the	editorial	meeFng	this	a]ernoon	and	tomorrow	morning	and	
will	be	available	to	answer	any	quesFons.	And,	as	always,	please	feel	free	to	stop	
by	my	office	or	give	me	a	ring.	
		
We	have	great	momentum	here	at	100	East	Speer	and	that	won’t	change.	We	have	
built	our	success	with	the	enFre	team	–	and	our	team	will	conFnue	to	execute	our	
strong	news,	markeFng	and	community	strategies	to	be?er	serve	our	viewers	
today	and	in	the	future.	
		
Joan	
		
Joan	M.	Barre?	
Vice	President/General	Manager	
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